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The City and Hackney Safeguarding Children Partnership annual report is a
standing item within the work programme, as regular scrutiny allows the
Commission to have oversight of child safeguarding work taking place across the
borough. The attached report details safeguarding activity taking place across
Hackney for the period April 2022 to March 2023.

Attending:
- Jim Gamble, Independent Child Safeguarding Commissioner,
- Rory McCallum, Senior Professional Adviser
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